
CONSTRUCTION ADVISORY COMMITTEE
MEETING

December 1, 2004
Salem

Members present: Members present:

Bob Harris, Chair Michelle Potter Brian Clarke
Dale Matlock Terry DeForest for Joe Miller Mike Grant
Don Berg Bill Walden
Marilyn Schuster Members Absent: Greg Nutt
David Kaiser Jeff Dean Barry Jones
Bruce Roller Pete DeLuca Barry Moreland
Mike Murphy Joe Davidson Frank Upham

The meeting was called to order.

1.  MINUTES OF THE November 3, 2004 MEETING AND ACTION ITEMS:
It was moved and seconded that the minutes be approved with one change to the discussion on
Uniformity Issues.  The last sentence was modified by removing “…prior to the raising of the
wall”.  The motion passed unanimously.

2.  OLD BUSINESS:
Status of current rule review:
Marilyn Schuster discussed the progress of 18(e).  The committee will be notified when federal
OSHA publishes their notice in the FR.

502 Committee:
Bob Harris invited interested parties to a meeting at his office, 385 Taylor St., to discuss the next
publication on Leading Edge, Exterior Wall Construction.  If you are not able to attend but have
some comments please send them to Bob.

Safe Jobs Smart Business Action Plan:
Bob Harris asked if the Governor had any notice of the progress on what the committee has
accomplished regarding Safe Jobs Smart Business.

The floor stand prototype should be delivered to OR-OSHA soon so we can see how the
publications will fit and if the stand will work properly.

The Santiam Section of ASSE donated a check for $500.00 to help cover the cost of the floor
stands.

Update Membership List on Web Site:
The committee discussed the current membership list and made some changes.

Election of new chair person:  Joe Miller was elected the new chair person.
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3.  NEW BUSINESS:

Health and Safety Issues (global/current):

Ned Deveraux presented the committee information on the new JEP Program which focuses on
Supervisor Selection, Training & Responsibilities.

Bruce Roller presented an issue regarding fall protection when someone is using a ladder on a
balcony which puts the person on the ladder above the guardrail and a potential fall of more than
10’ to the lower level.  The committee concluded that the fall protection standard does not apply
to work from ladders.

Uniformity Issues:

Nothing to report.

Open Forum:
Nothing to report.

There was no further business from the committee, the meeting was adjourned.

The next meeting will be held January 5th, 2004 at the L & I Building in Salem, Room B.


